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T Aprid 1955

Mr. Bogden Fopovie, Flrst Secretary
Pxbassy of the Fedorsl Meople's
Rapublic of Yugoslavia

Washington, D.C.

Dear Wr. Popovicy

Recelipt of your lstver of 5 April 1955 is acknovledged.
Thopk you T your interest in the msauscript of our book
“ha Cryptologist Looks At Ehskespesre”.

A copy of the mepuscript will not e availabls until
ulter publicstion in Ruglish in book form. Thereaftex,
should you still be {ntereatald, v shall be glead to con-
sider your proposal.

Bincerely yours,

WILLIAM ¥, FRIETMAN
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